BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING

Tuesday, December 8, 2020. 6:00 pm

Board members present: Matthew Puntin, James Consolati & Michael Curtin.

Previous minutes were approved.

Mail reviewed: Governor Baker and Lt. Governor Polito udated state's reopening process in relation to COVID-19, perc report for Garner-16 Church Road.

PUBLIC COMMENT: Robert Freeman and Maggie Curtin asked if the church could hold a outdoor bon fire Christmas Eve in the Tyringham Cemetery. It was unanimously agreed that the gathering be approved with the following conditions: 50 people or less and social distancing must be complied with. In addition, the Church must furnish the Town with a copy of their insurance certificate naming the Town of Tyringham as additional insured, the wood must be cleaned up and the ground reseeded. This will not be an advertised event.

Meeting closed 6:22 pm.

Matthew Puntin, Chairman

James Consolati, Clerk

Michael Curtin, Member

BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING / BOS

Sign-in Sheet

DATE: December 8, 2020

11ME	Maggie Cartin
	Maggie Curtin
V	